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Please.  I am president of Rockford Grange in Hood River.  After near death of this organization we are again 
thriving and doing important community work.. Disaster preparedness with Hood River County,  winter 
warming shelter,  many educational opportunities with the OSU extension center and other partners are 
examples.  WE are volunteers and as usual. It comes down to a few who pull most of the load.  The last 
thing we need is more to do that does not add to our important work of saving this historic building and 
organization.  Please do not burden us with this.  

Thank you 

Mark England
President, Rockford Grange
Hood River, Oregon
541-490-3881
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